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Board of Directors Meeting—March 2, 2017 at  
Torrey Park Grill Restaurant, Geneva, New York – conducted by Jack Young 

   
Present:  Jack Young, Patti Bandy, Murray Hestley, Sarah Hestley, Heidi Szonn, Randy Fletcher, Bonnie Yonker, 

Mike Yonker, Thom Love, Karen Love, Ed Wightman, Nancy Wightman, Kevin Issing, Marti Issing, Dana Gersbach, 
Connie McNamara, Don Bartold, Dan Gyoerkoe and Brent Rauber 
   
Treasurer’s Report: 

Balance as of February 28
th
 is $8,406.11   

  
Secretary’s Report: 

Accepted as written. 
  
Vintage Wood 

No report – Spring edition will come out in June.   
    
Website: 

Up-to-date.  Nothing to report. 
 
Membership Report: 

Membership is updated. 
  
Old Business: 

  
Fall Trip:  Heidi and Bill will be returning to Canada in the spring to check out more places for us to go on the trip. 

 
Boat Show: 
 

Patti is sending out the poster and description of the show to many publications.  There are also many websites that will 
have the boat show information on their calendars, i.e., Yates Chamber of Commerce, Hammondsport Chamber of 
Commerce, ACBS, Hemmings, etc. 
 
Poster will be sent to the printer as soon as we iron out this regatta issue. 
 
Business After Hours: 

 
Wine Country is co-hosting the March Business After Hours for the Yates County Chamber of Commerce with 
the Keuka Art Festival.  This event will be held on March 8 from 5 P.M. to 7 P.M. at the Yates Art Center on 127 
Main Street in Penn Yan.  Wine tasting by Rooster Hill and refreshments will be served.  There will be two craft 
beer tastings also. 

 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 

Terry Holland held a pre-meeting on the regatta.  There are a few options to consider so that it is not a timed race, no 
start boats, no awards.  More information will be available at the April meeting since a number of things are hinging on 
the outcome of this issue.  They are exploring different event names to call the Sunday morning venue.  Fun Run, Poker 
Run are just a couple.  A regatta committee was decided on to check into this, they are Kevin Issing, Don Bartold, Terry 
Holland, Mike Yonker, Heidi Szonn and Jack Young. 
 
Murray Hestley and Patti Bandy are revising/working on the WCCB By-Laws. 
 



WCCB will again give $1,000 to the FLBM for the Admiral’s Club for 2017. 
 
 
Next Meeting:  April 5, 2017 at Nolan’s Restaurant in Canandaigua 
 
Respectfully submitted: 
 
 
Patti Bandy 
Corresponding Secretary 
 

 


